
In School: 

Last week, we celebrated World Book Day, which was an op-

portunity for the children to dress-up as their favourite charac-

ter and share a book with a ’reading buddy’. We also had a visit 

from Annie Muscutt (a storyteller) which all of the children en-

joyed. I have included some photos on the second page of the 

newsletter of the children enjoying our World Book Day event. 

Red Nose Day 

Looking ahead to this Friday, we will be supporting Red Nose 

Day in school. As the theme is ‘Do Something Funny for Mon-

ey’, the children are able to come to school in ‘funny clothes’ or 

if they prefer can have ‘funny hair’. If they wish, they can even 

do both! We will also be holding ‘The Funniest Joke’ competi-

tion on the day. All children are encouraged to come to school 

and share their ‘best’ joke. Each class will vote for a winner and 

this will be followed by a ‘grand final’ in assembly. I’m sure we 

will all have lots of fun! In return, parents  / carers can make a 

small donation to Comic Relief via our Just Giving page: 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/cleobury-mortimer-primary-

school-comic-relief?newPage=true  

Results of the Parent Survey 

I would like to pass on my thanks to all of the parents and car-

ers who took the time to respond to the survey that was sent 

out. We are keen to collect your views and feedback on an an-

nual basis, as we want to ensure that we meet the needs of the 

children and the wider community. Once again, the responses 

were extremely positive. Where parents  / carers made com-

ments / suggestions, we will consider these and feed them into 

our school improvement plans for the future, as appropriate. I 

will share a summary of the results with you separately, via 

Arbor.  

Egg-stravaganza 

As we start to think about the forthcoming Easter holiday, we 

will be holding our annual ‘Egg-stravaganza’ in school. All pu-

pils are able to bring in decorated boiled / blown egg which will 

then be part of a class display. Parents will be invited into clas-

ses on Thursday 21st at 3pm. Having viewed the creations, 

parents / carers will then be able to take their child/ children 

home. Each child that takes part will also receive a mini choco-

late egg. We know the children will enjoy coming up with some 

creative ideas! 

Have a good week. 

Mrs Desborough 
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Dates for your Diary:  

STARS OF THE WEEK 

(Friday 8th March) 

Ducklings: Zach 
Fox: Joshua A and Logan 

Badger: Jack and Phoebe-Mae 

Cubs: Mason D and Millie 

Hedgehog: Jasmine and Izzy 
Rabbit: Cameron and Zosia 

Hare: Isaac and Daisy 

Kestrel: Ava and Joseph 

Mole: Oscar L and Isabelle 

Owl: George 

 

13.3.24      STARs Rugby 

14.3.24       EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade 

15.3.24       Red Nose Day 

18.3.24       EYFS Easter Craft Workshop 

18.3.24      Owl Class Parents Forum and Stay and Play 

19.3.24       Y5 Taster Day (Lacon) 

20.3.24        ‘Egg-stravaganza’ (bring in a decorated egg) 

21.3.24       Tag Rugby 

21.3.24        Poetry Slam Event (Lacon) 

22.3.24        Family Easter Bingo (Sports and Social Club) 

EASTER:  

Monday 25th March—Monday 8th April 
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Photos from World Book Day 2024: 
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